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Secretary of the Camnission

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Camission
Docketing and Service Branch
Docket. No. PRM-35-9

Washington, DC 20555

Dear Mr, Secretary:

As a physician engaged in Nuclear Medicine practice, I wish to strongly
endorse the comments of my colleague, Dr. Joseph Hung, in regard to the petition
for rule-making filed by t'.e American College of Nuclear Physicians and the
Society of Nuclear Medicine. Doctor Hung's thoughtful letter precisely states
my own view and I will not be reiterative. I hope these restrictive regulations
can be changed.
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